
 

Confirmation – Saturday 5th June  

Dear Parents;  

As you may know, Fr Tremer has been instructed by the PHA to 

self-isolate and as a consequence he will not be able to conduct the 

Confirmation services this weekend. Fr Tremer had arranged two 

local priests to officiate but unfortunately Fr Maloney, who was due 

to officiate at the second ceremony on Saturday has suffered a 

family bereavement and is unable to attend. 

Fr Malachy Murphy has kindly agreed to conduct both ceremonies. 

A reminder that the Boys’ ceremony starts at 11am and the Girls’ 

ceremony will start at 1pm.  

Parents are reminded that the current church capacity is restricted 

and only two adults can accompany the pupil being Confirmed. People 

are asked to be seated 10 minutes before the start of the service. 

The services will be streamed live for others to watch at the 

following link. 

https://www.mcnmedia.tv/camera/st-patricks-church  

Anyone who may display symptoms of Covid 19 or has been advised to 

self-isolate must not attend the ceremony on Saturday. Parents can 

contact pquinn475@c2kni.net on Saturday morning if this means a 

pupil being unable to attend. 

During the course of the current pandemic, our Confirmation 

preparations have been disrupted and amended a few times for 

reasons outside our control. I apologise for any inconvenience that 

this may have caused. Thank you for your continued support and 

understanding in these unprecedented times. 

P.Quinn 
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